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February 23, 2024 
 

 

Dear NESD Families, 

We wish to inform you that the Saskatchewan Teachers’ Federation (STF) has announced further job actions. 
Consequently, North East School Division (NESD) schools will experience a disruption due to a province-wide one-day 
withdrawal of extracurricular activities for on Monday, February 26th. As a result, all extracurricular activities led by 
teachers scheduled for this day will be postponed. Please note, the NESD will not be impacted by the rotating noon-
hour supervision withdrawal, announced for the same day. 
 
Rest assured, we will continue to keep you updated through various channels including emails, text messages, the 
Edsby platform, the NESD website, and our social media outlets. 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 

  
Stacy Lair 
Director of Education 
 


